
 

 
 
 
Regulatory Circular RG15-128 
Date:  September 14, 2015 

To:  Trading Permit Holders  
From:  Market Quality and Allocation Department 
RE:  Relocation of Option Classes   

Pursuant to Rule 8.95 and RG15-123, the Chicago Board Options Exchange, Incorporated 
(“CBOE” or the “Exchange”), has approved the relocation of the following option classes from 
Post 2, Station 9 to Post 4, Station 3.  The current Designated Primary Market-Maker (“DPM”) 
appointments in the affected option classes will remain as follows: 
 

Name Symbol DPM Post Station 
ISHARES S&P 100 ETF OEF Citigroup Derivatives Markets, Inc. 2 9 
S&P 100 INDEX OEX OEX Crowd 2 9 
S&P 100 INDEX EUROPEAN EXERCISE XEO OEX Crowd 2 9 

 
Additionally, the Exchange has approved the relocation of all classes currently located at Post 2, 
Station 5 to Post 4, Station 5.  For a list of affected option classes and DPM appointments for 
those classes, please contact Allison Kile at 312-786-7210 or kilea@cboe.com.     
 
The relocation of these classes will be effective on Monday, September 21, 2015. 
 
Additional Information 
Please contact Allison Kile at (312) 786-7210 or via email at kilea@cboe.com with any questions. 
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